
 
 

COLLEGE AND GRADUATE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION, HEALTH, AND HUMAN SERVICES 

EHHS CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

 Jan. 29, 2010 

 

MEMBERS ATTENDING (electronic vote):  Sloane Burgess, HS; Natalie Caine-Bish, HS; Angela Ridgel, HS; Tracy Lara, 

FLA; Vilma Seeberg, FLA; Averil McClelland, FLA; Cindy Kovalik, LDES; Frank Sansosti, LDES; Todd Hawley, TLC; 

Jennifer James, TLC; Andrew Gilbert, TLC; Lori Wilfong, RC; Joanne Arhar, EHHS, Nancy Barbour, EHHS 

  

MEMBERS ABSENT:  None 

 

GUESTS:  None 

 

AGENDA ITEM DISCUSSION/INFORMATION ACTION TAKEN 

INFORMATION/DISCUSSION ITEMS 

 All Curriculum Committee members received the following via email 

on Tuesday, Jan. 19:  Minutes for Nov. and Dec., one undergraduate 

proposal from TLC - PEB and one graduate proposal from FLA - 

CULT for review.  Proposals listed below.  Votes were returned 

electronically and recorded on Jan. 25, 2010. 

 

Minutes for Nov.  Minutes approved 

unanimous vote 

(electronic) 

Minutes for Dec.  Minutes approved 

unanimous vote 

(electronic) 

UNDERGRADUATE CURRICULUM PROPOSALS 

TLC-PEB Course fees 

proposal (Lettie Gonzalez) 

Establishes or revises special course fees in PEB courses, effective Fall 

2010:    

PEB 10095 Special Topics: Beginning Rock Climbing--Course Fee $35 

PEB 10095 Special Topics: Beginning Spinning--Course Fee $35 

PEB 10095 Special Topics: Intermediate Ice Skating--Course Fee $35 

PEB 10095 Special Topics: Introduction to Kayaking-- Course Fee $35 

PEB 10095 Special Topics: Sand Volleyball--Course Fee $20 

PEB 12204 Beginning Broomball--Course Fee $35 

 

Proposal approved by 

unanimous vote 

(electronic) 

GRADUATE CURRICULUM PROPOSALS 

FLA-CULT graduate course 

proposal (Vilma Seeburg) 

Establishes two new graduate level courses:  CULT 69569/79569, titled 

International Education:  Foundational Issues 

 

Discussion included: 

There was discussion as to whether these courses would necessitate a 

change to a student’s plan of study and the number of credit hours. It 

was explained that these courses have been offered as special topics 

courses in the program prior to this. Therefore, converting them to 

regular courses within the program will not necessitate any changes to a 

student’s plan of study. 

Proposal approved by 

unanimous vote 

(electronic) 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting: Friday, Feb. 26, 1:30 – 4:30 PM, 200 WH 

 

Luci Wymer, Graduate Recorder 

Hilda Pettit, Undergraduate Recorder 


